
I support the ability for local jurisdictions to regulate guns in public places. I am especially concerned about our parks; I feel that 
guns and parks are incompatible.

Parks should be places of serenity, peace, safety, and beauty; while in my opinion guns represent the opposite: fear, threat, 
intimidation, and malice.

 Please support HB554. Thank you.


